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Oak Hill Cottage Carriage House and Preservation Walk
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MANSFIELD, OH: As part of the Ohio History Connection Ohio Open Doors Tour a one mile
preservation walk will be held at the Oak Hill Cottage on September 17th, 2016.

 

The walk will begin at the Oak Hill Cottage Carriage House at 2:30 featuring the historic
preservation involvement of the Richland County Historical Society at the Cottage and
surrounding neighborhood. 

Light refreshments and activities will be offered. 

Come explore the neighborhood that surrounds this national historical landmark.
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